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To the Committee, I live in the Inner West and I am very happy to see Westconnex going ahead. 
This should have been implemented years ago and leaving it for so long has been less than ideal. 

Forge ahead say I and let's get this state moving. I now choose not to be one of the silent 
majority. CJB 


